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Dear parents,

A friendly reminder – it is the responsibility of
parents to inform the school each day their child is
absent.

You may contact the school at 0208 777 2808,
option 1, and leave a concise message, including
your child’s name, class, and a brief explanation for
their absence. Kindly avoid using the generic term
"Not well."

Alternatively, you can send an email to
admissions@inspireforest.co.uk. Additionally, feel
free to use Arbor to send a message.
Remember to provide evidence for any
appointments occurring during the school day.

Ensure that you manage medical conditions
effectively with the prescribed medications. Notify
the school of all medical conditions, and please
hand any required medication to the school office
for proper support of your child/children at school.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Reporting
absences

Upcoming
Events

Win a book of your choice

Attend 100% from Monday

4th March to Friday 8th

March 2024 for a chance to

win a book of your choice! 

1 winner per class

Win an Amazon Echo 

Attend 100% from

 Monday 19th February -

Friday 26th April 2024 

and you could be a lucky

winner!

100% Attendance
Challenge

Spring 2024



Punctuality 
Matters

Who can
help?

Pharmacists in England can

now conduct consultations

and prescribe antibiotics for

certain conditions, making

healthcare more accessible

and convenient. If your child

is dealing with:

sore throat

earache

sinusitis

impetigo

shingles

infected insect bites

All you have to do is walk

straight in the chemist, no

need for a GP appointment.

School starts at 8:45 am sharp. Any child that
arrives after the bell has been rung will be
deemed as late. Please arrive on time so you
don’t miss any important learning. 
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